
Homedale Elementary School Memo   
 
To:  Homedale Board of Trustees, Superintendent Rob Sauer 
From:  Dr. Tate B. Castleton, Principal  

Date:  February 4, 2025 
Re:  Report to Board of Trustees 

 
STUDENT ENROLLMENT UPDATE AT HES: Here are the latest numbers from Homedale Elementary 
School as of 2/4: 
 
K: 91     
1: 88     
2: 87 
3: 110 
4: 93 
 
Total: 469 
 
 
Female: 243 (51.8%) 
Male: 226 (48.2%) 
 
Attendance as of 2/4/25: 92.58% 
 
FLOOR REPLACEMENT WELL UNDERWAY AT HES: Homedale Elementary School is excited to replace a 
large portion of flooring inside the building and the project is already well underway. Recently, the 
cafeteria floors were replaced and just this past weekend, most of the hallway flooring throughout the 
building was removed and will be upgraded in stages over the next several weekends. By the time this 
project is complete, all hallways floors and the cafeteria floors will all have been replaced with beautiful 
new flooring!  

 



 
LIONS CLUB OFFERS HEARING AT VISION SCREENINGS TO STUDENTS: Recently our school nurse, Amber 
Titus, organized vision and hearing screenings for all kindergarten and first grade students at Homedale 
Elementary School. We welcomed a large team from the Lions Club who came to our school and 
administered the screenings and we are thankful for their efforts and appreciate their service!  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



HES TO HOST 3RD ANNUAL VALENTINE’S DANCE: We are excited to host the 3rd Annual Cupid’s Shuffle 
Valentine’s Dance at Homedale Elementary on Saturday, February 8th from 6:00-8:00 p.m. This event is 
sponsored by our PTO. We appreciate our PTO and the amazing things they do for our school and 
students!  
 

 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
February 7th  Student Support & Enrichment / Teacher In-service Day 
February 17th  NO SCHOOL – President’s Day 
March 7th  Student Support & Enrichment / Teacher In-service Day 
March 13th  End of 3rd Quarter 
March 19-20  Parent-Teacher Conferences 
March 24-28  NO SCHOOL – SPRING BREAK 
 
 


